

Hay Happenings

Email—hay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au **Web Site** www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Hay Public School Phone 02 6993 1270 Fax 02 6993 1779

Term 4, Week 11
Wednesday 19th December



Year 6 Farewell

Principal's Report

As school winds down, we are looking forward to next year. Our directions next year will be focused around improving the quality of teaching in each and every classroom and supporting students' learning in each and every classroom.

Congratulations to all of our award winners at yesterday's Presentation Day. The ceremony went off remarkably well and all students are to be complimented on their exemplary behaviour throughout the proceedings.

I would like to thank all staff and students for making 2012 such an enjoyable year at Hay Public School and for all of their hard work. We look forward to an equally productive 2013.

Thank you to all the parents and volunteers who come into our school and help with reading, art, sport, scripture, craft, athletics, swimming, etc. In particular I would like to thank our hardworking and supportive P&C who donate generously every year.

School commences on Wednesday 6th February 2013 for students in Years 1-6 and Monday 11th February for our new Kindergarten students. School will be open on Tuesday 5th February, should you need to contact the office at any stage.

What's on the Web?

www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Hay Happenings-Present & Past Year 6 Farewell Ready Set Kinder Graduation Body Image & Girls Preparing for High School AND MUCH, MUCH







Today is the last day

Have a safe and happy holiday!

- Dates for 2013
- Staff return 5thFeb
- Students return 6th Feb
- Kindergarten starts on Monday 11th Feb

I wish everyone a Merry Christmas, a restful break and a joyous, safe and happy holiday.

Carol Oataway
Principal



Kindergarten Entertain Hayday's Residents.

farewell Year (







FREE SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC FORTNIGHTLY AT COMMUNITY HEALTH

PH: 1800 450 046 for an appointment



Hay Public School Scripture
Teachers cordially invite you to
attend a

Christmas Service

When: Sunday 23rd December at 7pm

Where: Behind Hay Shire Library

What will we do:

Sing Carols and read from the Bible about the first Christmas.

Some students from Hay Public School will present the song

'On that very First Christmas'

Who: Everyone is invited



Coming Events / Sporting Dates

2013

5th Feb Staff Return
6th Feb Students return
11th Feb Kindergarten starts
15th Feb HPS Swimming Car

15th FebHPS Swimming Carnival1st MarDistrict Swimming Carnival8th MarRegional Swimming-Albury

Hay Shire Library

- Thursday 20th December will be a Christmas activities for K-6 at 10.30am.
- School holiday activities for primary aged children will be held every Thursday of the school holidays at 10.30am.
- Activities for 0-5 year olds will continue every Tuesday at 10.30am.
- Children under 10 years will need to be accompanied by an adult.